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The meeting was held at the College of Physicians of Philadelphia. 
Jeffrey Drebin, M.D. presided. 
 
There were 26 Fellows in attendance and 8 guests.  
 
Welcoming remarks by Drs. Jeffrey Drebin, President and Andres Castellanos, 
Scientific Program Officer. 
 
Scientific Presentation:   
 
The talk was given by Dr. Robert Martindale, Professor of Surgery and Chief of the 
Division of General Surgery, Oregon Health & Science University  
 
Lecture Topic:  "“Strategies to Improve Peri-Operative Outcome: Do They Really Make 
A Difference?” 
 
Business Meeting: 
 
 The following new members of the Academy were introduced: 

• Dr. Aley El-Din M. Tohamy 
 

The following candidates were read for the second time voted on by the membership, 
and elected into Fellowship:  

• N/A 
 
The following candidate was read for the first time: 

• Dr. Brendan O’Connell 
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Reminder for upcoming meetings: 
                                                                                                                                         
Dr. Drebin announced that Dr. Douglas Fraker will give the Rhoads Oration on Monday, 
December 1, 2014.   
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Babak Abai, MD 
 
 
 
 


	Babak Abai, M.D, Secretary

